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January 23, 1958

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
2818 So, Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you for writing to let us know you were able
to hear WREN on January 21st. We are always glad
to hear from our listeners, and particularly those
who live outside our regular listening area,

This is to confirm your reception of WREN from
12:45am to sign off at 1:05am, January 2lst.. ¥Your
report agrees with our program log for this date.

I am enclosing a copy of our latest program schedule
for your convenience, and a copy of the brochure we
had made when we moved into our new studio building
in September,

We are glad to know you have been able to listen to
WREN, and hope you will continue to listen whenever
it is possible. Next time you're inttown, please
stop in and see us.

Cordially,

WREN BROADCASTING CO., INC.
Wy %&M&w

Max Falkenstien
General Manager
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